
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing  

 

The City of Reading Planning Commission will be holding a Public Hearing, as 

part of their regular meeting, on Monday January 27, 2025, at 6:30 PM in the 

Reading City Hall Council Chambers 

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider the application by VYBE for a 

Special Use Permit for the property located at 126 S Main St. for a proposed 

Marihuana Establishment-Retailer under the City of Reading Marihuana 

Establishments Ordinance and applicable Zoning Ordinances regulating such 

facilities. This property is located within the B-2 Central Business District. This 

property is also located within the Historic Overlay District, at which plans for 

exterior improvements to the building will be considered.  

The public is invited and encouraged to attend this public hearing, if you are 

unable to attend, but wish to have your comments recognized, you may do so in 

writing by sending them to the City of Reading Planning Commission, c/o City 

Clerk/Treasurer at 113 S Main Street, PO Box 240, Reading, MI 49274 and must 

be received by 5:00 PM, Monday January 27, 2025. 

Reading City Office is open between 8:00 AM and 12:00 PM and 1:00 PM and 

5:00 PM Monday through Thursday.  

 


